
 

 

Yorkshire and North East Hub 

1:30pm – 4pm, Friday 16th November 2018 

The November 2018 meeting of the SCiP Alliance Yorkshire and NE Hub was hosted at North 

Yorkshire County Council’s headquarters in Northallerton County Hall and was based around a CPD 

element.  

Three secondary schools and one FE college attended in addition to the usual members.  

After introductions to the Hub, to the Alliance and to SCISS, members enjoyed interactive 

workshops: 

• Support and challenges around UCAS applications (facilitated by York St John University)  

• An exploration of the Children’s Commissioner’s recent Kin and Country report (facilitated 

by North Yorkshire County Council) 

The meeting also generated new plans for the following year such as a local stakeholder consultation 

to inform a process to develop the Hub’s detailed Terms of Reference within the Alliance’s Hub 

framework. 


